
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: New gas station
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:01:54 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 9:09 AM
Subject: FW: New gas station
 
 
 
From: Nancy Joyce [mailto:hockeymother17@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, July 3, 2023 7:26 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: New gas station
 
I am writing to you to say that I am very opposed to having a new gas station in borden.  It
would hurt the existing gas stations and the howatts gas station  and cerettis grocery  have
been the staples of the community and  we are very fortunate to have such well established gas
stations.  We do not need another gas station to take away any business from then.
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